
From: Healthy Schools <HealthySchools@healthyyou.org.uk>  
Sent: 26 January 2024 17:52 
Subject: NSPCC Kids Safety Net Workshops for Parents/Carers 
 
Good evening,  
 
We are aware of the links in our PDF. not working when copying and pasting into search bars, sorry for the 
inconvenience. Please use the information below to book the NSPCC Kids Safety Net Parent/Carer Workshops.  
  
Monday 5th February 2024 – 6pm to 7pm. 

Kids Safety Net Workshop Tickets, Mon, Feb 5, 2024, at 6:00 PM | Eventbrite 

  
Wednesday 20th March 2024 – 6pm to 7pm 

Kids Safety Net Workshop Tickets, Wed, Mar 20, 2024, at 6:00 PM | Eventbrite 

Further details about the Kids Safety Net Campaign across Cambridgeshire and Peterborough can be found 

here: NSPCC Kids Safety Net Campaign 2024 - Healthy Schools (healthyschoolscp.org.uk) 

Many Thanks 
The Healthy Schools Team 
 

 
From: Healthy Schools <HealthySchools@healthyyou.org.uk> 
Sent: Friday, January 26, 2024 5:10 pm 
Subject: NSPCC Kids Safety Net Workshops for Parents/Carers 
  

mailto:HealthySchools@healthyyou.org.uk
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/kids-safety-net-workshop-tickets-736403040317?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/kids-safety-net-workshop-tickets-736404524757?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://healthyschoolscp.org.uk/keeping-safe/nspcc-kids-safety-net-campaign-2023/
mailto:HealthySchools@healthyyou.org.uk


 
  
 


